
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

April 26th 2024  
  
Dear Parent / Carer,  
  

Re: Consultation pupil planners 
  
We have recently introduced a new management information system (MIS) at St Thomas More CVA which is called 
Arbor. Our new system is a trust wide roll out and allows us to track progress, attendance, ASPIRE points and 
behaviour incidents in one application. However, Arbor is not compatible with the current Virtual Learning 
Environment (Fusion) which pupils, parents and carers can use to access homework details.   
 
We are therefore looking to canvas your opinion on the options moving forward for your child to record and access 
homework information accurately. This includes whether we retain the use of pupil planners or move to an 
alternative on-line platform, compatible with applications, for you to view homework information and support your 
child’s home learning.   
 
We are asking you to complete a survey which will ask several questions on both how you and your child use pupil 
planners and your preferences for accessing homework information in the future. Please scan the QR code below to 
access the survey. The deadline for completion of the survey will be Friday 3rd May.   

  

If the QR code does not work, please use this link:  
https://forms.office.com/e/gArjjADkTC  
  
We would welcome your feedback as we make our decisions regarding home learning. 
  
Yours sincerely,   
  
 
  
 
Mrs Louise Birch   
Assistant Headteacher (Teaching and Learning)  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/gArjjADkTC

